
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 6th July 2023 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Sir Graham Balfour School has been successfully running The Duke of Edinburgh’s Award (DofE) over 
the past couple of years and we are now in a position to be able to offer this exciting opportunity to all 
students who are going to be in Year 12.  
 
DofE is a voluntary, nationally recognised, personal development programme for all young people aged 
14-24 (not just fans of the great outdoors). DofE encourages teamwork, social interaction and helps 
young people to stand out from the crowd when applying for college, university and jobs. 
 
The DofE Award has 3 levels – Bronze, Silver and Gold. Within Gold level of the Duke of Edinburgh 
Award there are 5 sections: Volunteering, Physical, Skills, Expedition and a Residential. For your 
Physical, Skill and Volunteering sections you could include any extra-curricular clubs which you partake 
in or activity you participant in outside of school.  For your residential, we advise that you do this in the 
6 weeks holiday.  This link gives you access to residential opportunities  https://shorturl.at/dqv18 . The 
Skill, Volunteering and Physical activities will need to be completed for 1 hour a week for a determined 
period of time. Your child would be entered into the Gold award, which is a direct entry where upon 
completion, they will receive their certificate at Buckingham Palace.  This is only available to students 
that are enrolled at Balfour Sixth form. 
 
For the Expedition Sections, the school enlists the support of outside agencies to ensure high quality 
provision. This ensures we are working within strict safety guidelines and that the young people are 
being supervised and taught by appropriately qualified outdoor instructors.  
 
The Expedition section for Gold will consist of a training week, and a 4-day / 3 night camping qualifying 
week.  For all expeditions students will need to carry all equipment/food they require for the duration 
of the expedition – a kit list will be provided closer to the Expedition.   
 
We will be conducting an information evening for the Duke of Edinburgh Award on Tuesday 12th 
September 2023 at 5:30.  However, if you are unable to attend and would like to know more, I have 
attached some information. Additionally, there is more information at www.dofe.org or on our school 
website.  
 
With the cost of the training provider and the enrolment onto the Duke of Edinburgh Gold Award, it 
will cost £456 if there are enough students that would like to complete the award or £566 if we have 
to use the open option (this includes registration, welcome pack, practice and qualifier expeditions as 
well as a hoodie).  If you should require any further information or have any questions regarding the 
Duke of Edinburgh Award, please visit www.dofe.org. Alternatively, please contact Mr Tilsley at the 
following email address: dofe@sirgrahambalfour.staffs.sch.uk  
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If your child is interested in completing their DofE Award, please fill in the following form 
https://forms.office.com/e/PZXCdK4Zcs. There is a non-refundable deposit required by 17th 
September, payable via ParentPay, of £25. Please note any dates on ParentPay are provisional and are 
subject to change.  
 

Yours faithfully, 
Mr T Tilsley 

DofE Manager  

https://forms.office.com/e/PZXCdK4Zcs


 



 
 


